
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Daily update 
(23 May 2023, 2.45pm) 
  
Topics in this Core Brief: 

• New Director of Digital Services 
 
New Director of Digital Services  
 
Following a competitive recruitment process, Denise Brown, Interim Director of 
eHealth has been appointed as Director of Digital Services.  
 
Denise joined NHS Greater Glasgow and Clyde in March 2017, initially establishing 
the Board’s Patient Administration Transformation Programme.  Following this, she 
moved to the Head of eHealth Strategy and Programmes role and, since January 
2022, has been fulfilling the Director of eHealth role on an interim basis.   
 
Denise has held a number of senior posts since joining the NHS in 2002.  Prior to 
joining NHS Greater Glasgow and Clyde, Denise worked as an Assistant Director, 
Head of eHealth in NHS Ayrshire & Arran, a post she held for 10 years.  Before 
joining the NHS, Denise held a number of senior positions in the IT industry. 
 
Welcoming the appointment, Jane Grant, Chief Executive, said: “I am delighted that 
Denise has been appointed to this important role within our senior leadership 
team.  With several years’ experience in a senior IT leadership role, including most 
recently as interim eHealth Director, she is ideally placed to lead the eHealth team 
and deliver the Board’s new Digital Strategy to support transformation and 
innovation.” 
 

 
***Staff are reminded to make sure their personal contact details are up to date on eESS.*** 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
It is important to share Core Brief with colleagues who do not have access to a computer.  

A full archive of printable PDFs are available on StaffNet  
 

https://nhsnss.service-now.com/ggc_hr
http://nhsggc.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0f385b5aea37eaf0213bd19fb&id=4a0fd596c9&e=5af5e1832c

